
Eagle View PAC Minutes 

March 9, 2022 

Vice Principal’s Report: 

 Health  and Safety after Spring Break: The school is waiting for the provincial revised plan for K-

12. Hopefully some of the following will be reintroduced:  more than 1 class dismissed at a time, 

shoes back in the hallways, variety of desk formations, buddy classes, in-person meetings and 

conferences, assemblies – the 1st one will be split into primary and intermediate, whole school 

events, and fieldtrips.  

 Teachers are excited and grateful for the Harbour Cats event.  

 Looking into funding for iXL Math Program that most teachers want to use in some way.  Many 

teachers are currently trying it as they have a 3 month free trial.  The cost is about $10-12 per 

student. 

 Leadership Group will be organizing a Green Day for March 17th. 

Parent Volunteers: Waiting to hear what comes out in the next update, but the school is hopeful that 

parents volunteers will be allowed back in the building.  There is parent interest in helping out with the 

school’s Reading Program.  

Treasurer’s Report: 

 We paid for woodworking kits for some classes.   

 We spent $250 for the Parent Education Night. 

 Fun lunch money continues to come in.  

Fundraising:  

 An email was sent to families outlining what we have done, what was raised and what the 

fundraised money is being spent on.  

 Current Fundraisers: 

-Easter Purdy’s: March 28th  final  submission date for families. 

-Spring Hilltop information has been sent out to families. 

 Upcoming Fundraisers:  

-Looking into April 9th for our second No-Sort Bottle Drive. 

Parent Education Night:  

-We funded a parent workshop on challenging behaviours.  There was very good response from parents, 

including requests for more workshops in the future.  

 



 

 

Upcoming Events:  

Easter Team Relays - Thurs, April 14th  
 
During school, one or two classes at a time, completing various races/tasks (egg on the spoon, 
sack race, find the egg in the hay stack).  Stay tuned for more details. 
We will plan to have it be 'self-run by teachers', but hopefully can adjust to bring in parent 
volunteers.  If so, we will set up a sign-up genius account. 
 
Harbour Cats - Thurs, June 2nd 
 
We committed to paying for 8 classes (and hopefully more) and 3-4 buses.  Tickets have been 
reserved.   
 
School-Wide Field Trip - Mon, June 13th 
 
This will be organized/decided on by the school and supported by PAC.  Costs may include 
buses and possibly food.  If a BBQ is planned, PAC can help. 
 
Grade 5 Event - Wed, June 15th 
 
Organized by Staff and Grade 5 parents, but PAC has $750 in our budget set aside for this. 
 
Year End Celebration - Mon, June 20th 
 
To kick off the last week of school.  We will need to solidify plans, but will be booking Ali Baba 
Food Truck.  Other activities may include games from our spring fair, bouncy obstacle course, 
field games.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


